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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter March 14th 
We want to wish all our students and families / caregivers a fun, exciting, but rejuvenating Spring Break. The 

staff at Cavell will look forward to welcoming back everyone on March 31st. Our April, May and June are full 

of activities and exciting learning opportunities. 

 
 

 

South Vancouver Bottle Depot – Cavell has an account with the Return-It Bottle Depot https://www.return-

it.ca/locations/south-van-bottle-depot/ to help support our student gardens / planters. Simply enter the school’s 

phone number 604-713-4932 when you return your bottles. As a school our grade 2s are collecting juice boxes / 

returnable drink containers at Cavell but we are now opening this opportunity up to families and friends as well. 

Thank you for your support!  

 

Student Learning Survey – Our Grade 4 and 7 students will be completing a student learning survey when 

they return from Spring Break. Parents and Caregivers are also encouraged to complete the provincial wide 

survey as well. It is open for families to complete until May 2, 2025. A direct link to the survey is posted below. 

Scroll down to “Parent” and select “Vancouver 39” under direct access.  

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp 

 

PAC News 

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

P r i n c i p a l  –  A n d r e a  G r e e n h a l g h  

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-

T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Victoria Jung 

 

 

 

 604-713-4932 > studentrecordscavell@vsb.bc.ca > www.vsb.bc.ca/edith-cavell 
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Cavell Family Dance - April 11 

Pack your bags and grab your dancing shoes because we’re taking a musical journey around the 

globe! Join us for a fun-filled evening of music, laughter, and family fun. Get ready to groove as DJ 

Rock 'N' Beau spins an incredible mix of beats and rhythms from all over the world. From samba to 

hip-hop, Bollywood to jazz, there’s something for everyone! 

Admission from $5-12 (sliding scale), Dinner at 4:30, Door Open at 5pm 

Students are required to have parent supervision, maximum 3 students per parent. 

Cavell students and their immediate family members are welcome and encouraged. Guardian must 

be 19+ (No high schooler supervision!) 

Get your tickets here https://cavell-school-pac.square.site/shop/special-events/16 

 

School Street Volunteer Needed 

We are looking for volunteers to help set up and remove the barricade for the Month of May. Volunteers 

sign up here. 

 

Mini Maker Market Vendor Application is now open 

At the very last Play Street Monday, we will be hosting a Mini Maker Market. It is open to Cavell’s 

kidpreneuers creating their own handmade goods. Application Deadline: April 14, 7pm..More information 

see PAC website. Apply Here 

 

 

 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

March 17-28 – Spring Break 

March 31st – return to school after spring break 

April 18th and 21st – Easter Weekend. School Closed 

April 28th – Indigenous Focus Day Professional Day – school not in session for students 

April 30th and May 1st – Student Led conferences 1:58 dismissal both days 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

https://cavell-school-pac.square.site/shop/special-events/16
http://volunteersignup.org/FR83T
http://volunteersignup.org/FR83T
https://forms.gle/X6GW8G8Ht8qZZ2kFA

